
 

PRESS RELEASE 

PR. No. 001/2016 

CONFIRMATION OF GO-LIVE OF CSD PLATFORM ON MARCH 29, 2016 

The CSD wishes to inform banks, brokers, other capital market participants and the 

general public that the launch of its new platform scheduled for Tuesday March 

29, 2016 will come on as planned. We have undertaken critical analysis of the 

processes leading to the Go-Live and are confident the change-over will be a 

success.  

All client data and securities accounts in the two depository systems will be migrated 

onto the single platform. New securities account numbers will be created for equity 

holders in the GSE Depository and will be made available to brokers and custodian 

banks by mid-day on Friday March 25, 2016. 

Investors are encouraged to contact their brokers for their new securities account 

numbers to facilitate trading on the Ghana Stock Exchange with effect from 

Tuesday March 29, 2016.  

Issued in Accra, this  
24th day of March, 2016 
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